Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from March 12, 2013

Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:40 am

Present – Larry Baumgart, Mark Andresky, Jon Siebers, Bob Fuehr, John Meyering, Dan Butler, Allan Reider

Absent: None

Minutes of February 12, 2013 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $5,966.12.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved. There was some discussion about the three corporations (West, Metro and State) combining into one corporation. The discussion seemed to favor the idea in principle, but there was concern about the amount of coordination that would be needed.

Membership report – Invoices were sent out.

Education report – 


John Meyering reviewed the current educational schedule.

March will be Jim Meersman presenting our annual tax update.

April will be our Joint Meeting with the Metro Chapter. It will be at the Coral Gables restaurant in East Lansing. Mike Adhikari will present.

May meeting will be someone from the SBTDC.

John Meyering will send out a survey to get input into future topics as well as other input on the organization. Dan brought up the idea of having SCORE make a presentation.

Other business –  Eric Siefert’s request for the MBBA to help fund a business ownership workshop was discussed. The group felt that we could afford to support the workshop at $500 as long as we were considered as co-sponsor. It was also thought that our members should be able to attend for free and possibly bring one guest.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Larry Baumgart, Secretary

